MIDDLE TENNESSEE REGION



12/7/11

Merry Christmas!!!

It's time for the Christmas Dinner. It will be this Saturday, 12/10/11 at 6:00 p.m. at the Garage. It is being catered, so all you have to do is bring your appetite! If you have not made your reservation, please call Valerie Edwards at 615-444-7315. Hopefully, she can get you in.

We will be collecting the 2012 dues that night, if you care to pay then. We will be glad to accept your National Dues as well. We will be your one stop "shop"!

I hope everyone is enjoying the "season" and not getting too stressed or eating too much! Before we know it, it will be the New Year and the Swap Meet will be here!

As you know, our Christmas Dinner takes the place of our December Meeting, so please don't show up at the Garage on Sunday.

If you missed our Thanksgiving Dinner, you missed a real treat. It was the largest crowd I have ever seen at one of our dinners. And the food was absolutely fantastic! Our thanks to all those great cooks!!!

Please don't forget the Possum Town Christmas Parade. It is Sunday, 12/11/11. It starts at 1:00 p.m. in the front of Friendship Christian School. It will run a 7 mile loop.

The election for the 2012 Board and Officers was held at the November meeting. The Officers remain the same: President, Glenn Edwards; Vice-President, Roger McKinney; Secretary, Betty Weigant; Treasurer, Marc Humes. Elected to the Board were: Jim Pritchard, Billy Harrell, Read Majors, David Denney, Tony Weigant and Charles Barry. Congratulations!!!

Please keep Johnny Beasley in your thoughts and prayers and he continues his battle with his health problems.

Hoping to see you Saturday!

Betty